
Edgar Rakestraw <edgar.rakestraw@ousd.org>

Fwd: Charter Withdrawal
1 message

silke.bradford@ousd.org <silke.bradford@ousd.org> Tue, Oct 25, 2016 at 2:58 PM
To: Edgar Rakestraw <edgar.rakestraw@ousd.org>

In Service,

Silke Bradford
Director of Quality Diverse Providers 

Begin forwarded message:

From: David Hardin <dhardin@buildingexcellentschools.org>
Date: October 24, 2016 at 11:47:06 PM EDT
To: Silke Bradford <silke.bradford@ousd.org>
Cc: Leslie Jimenez <leslie.jimenez@ousd.org>
Subject: Charter Withdrawal

Dear OUSD Office of Charters, 

Thank you for taking the time to review our petition. We would like to formally withdraw the 
Aurum Preparatory Academy charter petition effective 10/24/16. There is an apparent 
misunderstanding regarding a technical issue on signatures. We intend to resubmit promptly. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to lead petitioner David Hardin.

Thank you,

David


